March 23, 1965

Mrs. Jane McCormick Tolmach
Oxnard, California
Dear Mrs. Tolmach:

Enclosed please find a questionnaire prepared by our Executive Committee for the purpose of evaluating the candidates running for the coming school board elections.

Due to the short time that is left before the election and the busy schedule of all, we are aware that it would be quite difficult to arrange a series of meetings by our organization. Therefore, the T.O.P.T.B.E. and interested citizens are planning on attending the Town Hall meetings to be held on April 5th and 12th at Park Oaks School and North American Science Center. We as an interested group urge you to attend these meetings.

Your attention in these matters will be greatly appreciated.

Very truly yours,

Mrs. R. B. Lightfoot

Member, Executive Committee

ms. R. B. Light

Enc. 1535 Norman Rue